
Don’t forget the Missionary Rally tonight at 
the College at 7 t k £  p.m. Come expecting God 
to move in our hearts.

Class meetings for February will be second 
period, Thursday, Feb. 3rd.

Remember next Saturday, Feb. 5>th is regist­
ration for the Spring Quarter. Keep this 
date in mind and see your counselor for 
instructions and advice.

There will be a Dactology Club meeting Thur­
sday at the College. Rev. Paul Carlstrom 
will be the featured speaker.

FEBRUARY 12: Ski party open to all classes: 
Keep this date open. Transportation will be 
provided. Look for further information in 
the next issue of the Spotlight. Everyone 
come and make this party a great success.

The total giving for the Campus fund is %7U-3. 
The offering last Monday was %l56.i|2. If 
we are to reach our goal we must give. Come 
on students, lets go over the top.

JUNIORS:
Lets keep up with the Drive.
Make your giving a "picnic*rr now 
and you won’t have to give a 
picnic later.

Prexy


